
 
 

MBA Event Photo Consent Form 
 

Dear Parent, Guardian, Carer, 
 
A young person in your care is attending an event organised by the Marine Biological 
Association of the United Kingdom.  
 
We and our partners may take photographs/ make a video/ audio recordings of participants 
during the activity to promote the Marine Biological Association’s charitable interests. Images, 
video and audio may be used by the MBA or partner and funding organisations for: Online 
publicity (including social media); External Press; Presentations and display materials for 
events; Printed publicity materials; Reporting to project funders; Newsletters and Magazines. 
 
If any young person in your care is not allowed to have their photograph shared publicly, please 
make the event organiser aware. 
   

We will not include personal details of any young person or adult in a photo or video without 

additional prior consent. However we may use group images with very general labels such as the 

school/ class name and event details.  

To comply with the Data Protection Act 1998, we need your permission before we take and use 
any images of participants. We would therefore be very grateful if you could complete the 
required information and return it to us. 
 
Participant details: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Any additional Conditions to use of images who cannot have photos taken: 
 
 
 
 



Your details: 
 
Name ……………………………..….…........................ 
Address……………………………………………………………………………………………………
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………..............................................................
……… 
Phone number …………………………………............. 
Email …………………………………………………...... 
 
 
I have read and understood the conditions of use on this form and confirm that I have the 
authority to sign on behalf of the persons named.  
 
 
Signature……………………………..…...........    Date: ……/……/…… 

 
 
 
 


